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Dr. Kent Mutchler SUPERINTENDENT'S OFFICE
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Geneva, IL. 60134

Re: 2012-2014 Reciprocal Reporting Agreement

Dear Superintendent Mutchier:

In entering into a Reciprocal Reporting Agreement with your School District, we each recognize
that cooperation and communication between us is critical to keep our schools safe. Therefore,
pursuant to the Illinois School Code and in order to continue to share otherwise confidential
information between our agencies, we have enclosed a Reciprocal Reporting Agreement with
your School District for your review.

Please review the enclosed agreement and execute it accordingly. Return the signed copy to my
office for my signature. Please fill out the appropriate contact information in paragraph 7 and on
the last page. We will then send you a fully executed copy for your records. Please take note
that this agreement will now be dated for a period of two years.

If you have any questions about this matter please do not hesitate to contact me directly at (630)
208-2000.

Sincerely,

Patrick B. Perez
Sheriff of Kane County

Enclosure
PBP:db

cc: Joseph Lulves, Assistant State’s Attorney



